
Writing Rubric 
 Narrative Writing: Level II 

 
   Writing Standards:                    Meets Standard                   Comments: 

 
The writing is based on an 
idea, observation or memory. 
(1-2.1, 2-2.1, 3-2.1) 
                                                  

  

 
The writing begins with an 
introductory paragraph that 
includes a topic sentence that 
establishes a main idea. 
(4-1.2) 
 

  

  
The writing includes at least 
one supporting paragraph that 
includes detail and insight as 
to why this incident is 
memorable. (3-2.1) 
 

  

 
The writing contains a 
concluding paragraph that 
summarizes the points (4-1.2) 
 

  

 
All paragraphs are indented 
(4-1.2) 
 

  

 
The writing includes a variety 
of sentence types that contain 
descriptive words such as 
adverbs and adjectives. (6-
1.2(2), 4-1.3) 
 

  

 
The writing does not contain 
errors in capitalization. (5-1.4) 
 

  

 
The writing contains some 
errors in grammar, 
punctuation, or spelling but 
these errors do not interfere 
with the reader’s 
understanding. 
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